
 

 
 

 February 23, 2023 
 
Waiver participants and families are encouraged to attend upcoming statewide Roadshows being 
hosted by the Office for Citizens with Developmental Disabilities (OCDD) to discuss the ending of the 
COVID-19 Public Health Emergency (PHE) The U.S. Department of Health and Human Services 
declared a PHE for COVID-19 on January 31, 2020. The PHE is scheduled to end on May 11, 2023 
and the exceptions and flexibilities that were put into place during the PHE are scheduled to last until 
November 2023.  
 
Read the full announcement here for more information about the upcoming Roadshows including 
scheduled dates and times.  
 
Please share this information with ALL waiver families and participants. Questions, comments and 
concerns should be sent to OCDD-HCBS@la.gov.  
 

Contact Us 
LaDDC News is the electronic newsletter for the LA Developmental Disabilities Council.  If there are 
any questions about the information above, contact the Council by replying to this email, or calling the 
toll free number listed below: 
 
phone: 1-800-450-8108                                                           
email: info@laddc.org  
website: www.laddc.org 
facebook: www.facebook.com/LaDDCouncil                               
twitter: www.twitter.com/LaDDCouncil 
 
Sign up to receive LaDDC Newsletters HERE.  
View all recent LaDDC Newsletters HERE.  
 
 
 

OCDD Hosting Public Health Emergency Roadshows 
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